
Residential  street  sweeping
takes  a  break  for  the
Christmas  and  New  Year
holidays
Due to the observation of the Christmas and New Year Holidays
there  will  be  no  residential  street  sweeping  beginning
Wednesday, Dec. 25, 2019 through Friday Jan. 3, 2020.

Costa  Mesa  Sanitary  District  also  observes  these  holidays
pushing trash collection back one day.

This results in residential gutter lines being cluttered with
trash cans making it difficult for street sweeper operators to
do an efficient job. It has been requested that no citations
be written on those days.

Street sweeping will resume back to normal on Monday Jan. 6,
2020.

The  following  tasks  that  Clean  Street  operators  will  be
conducting next week.

– City wide alley street sweeping.

–  Sweeping  of  Park  parking  lots  and  other  City  owned
facilities.

– Temporary posting on industrial streets.

– Night route sweeping on all arterial streets.
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